
Project Update: December 2014 
 
I am glad to invite you to take a look at our new database on the internet: 
http://habiprot.org.rs/Alciphron you should expect some improvements over the time, but 
there is already a simple system to browse and input data. We are greatly thankful to all the 
people who joined mapping of butterflies this year. You helped us to break the record and 
gather the most of field observations ever (more than 9000)! Please feel free to take a look 
at our website, read the news and download promotional materials. 
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